
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child was born between 1St September 2021 and 31st August 2022, your child will be due to start school next 

September and applications for places must be made to Nottinghamshire County Council between 3rd November 2025 and 

15th January 2026. 

This can be an emotional time for parents, so we are running some visits for families who would like to have a look around 

our lovely school and speak to our staff who will be able to answer any questions you may have. 

Email office5@netherfieldprimaryschool.com or pop in to book your place! 

Wednesday, 19th November  3.30pm – 4.15pm 

Monday, 24th November   3.30pm – 4.15pm        

Friday, 5th December   1.30pm – 3pm 
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